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IMPORTANT! 
Molina Provider News: 

 

Provider Online Directory Verification 
 

To comply with its contract requirements, and to ensure customer satisfaction, Molina must confirm the 

validity of the information contained in its provider directories.  Accuracy of this information is important for 

Molina, as well as its providers and members. 
 

Please visit Molina’s Provider Online Directory, located at www.molinahealthcare.com/providersearch    to 

validate the accuracy of the information listed for each of the practitioners in your group. If you identify any 

discrepancies, please utilize the “See Something Incorrect? Let us Know” link on your provider page, and 

advise what information needs to be updated (i.e.: Phone Incorrect, Address Incorrect, Specialty Incorrect, 

and more.)  and our Provider Information team will contact you for more specific information.   

Molina Healthcare of Florida requires notification to the health plan for specific circumstances. As it relates 

to provider demographic information, providers are required to notify Molina with any of the following 

changes: 

 Changes in practice ownership, name, address, phone number, Tax Identification Number or NPI 

number 

 Addition of a new practitioner to the group practice 

 Addition of a new service location 

 If terminating your affiliation with Molina Healthcare of Florida, in accordance with the provisions of 

your provider agreement. 

 

To ensure the accuracy of our directories, providers are reminded to notify Molina when these changes 

occur. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued care to our members! 

Molina Healthcare of Florida 


